From: Gary Rogers

To: RegComments
Subject: PENSION FUND- July 14, 2021
Date: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 10:38:02 AM
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I AM SUBMITTING A REQUEST THAT THE MONEY LOST IN MY PENSION DUE TO
THE CUTS THAT WERE MADE, BE RESTORED FULLY AND BE REIMBURSED ALL
LOSES THAT I HAVE INCURRED. I WOULD LIKE TO SEE THIS TAKE PLACE
ASAP. I AM A RETIREE OF LOCAL 294, ALBANY, N.Y.

SINCERELY,

Gary T. Rogers





